
Reading the Scriptures in the  

Orthodox Church 

Sunday School and Missions and Evangelism invite you to attend a seminar on: 

October 16th 7pm-8:30pm   

October 17th 9am-3pm 

St. John the Baptist Greek Orthodox Church 

14885 SW Walker Rd 

Beaverton, OR 97006 

There will be a potluck lunch served on Saturday. Please bring a dish to share! 

This two-day seminar is intended to help the Orthodox Christian reader and teacher receive a basic 

background of the Holy Scriptures of the Orthodox Church.  It will give a context of the Old and 

New Testaments, give an outline of some of the basic stories in the Bible and help the reader to learn 

the connection of the Scriptures to liturgy and mind of the Church.  


